
 
From:   
Sent: 12 May 2018 09:39 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Reference NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Stopping up of a length of Princes Parade at Folkestone in the District of Folkestone and 
Hythe 

 
I believe this stopping order is unnecessary as it will damage the local economy by preventing direct 
vehicle access to the beach. The proposed development could be served by the existing road. 
I also believe the stopping up order ("the order") should be considered by the Secretary of State at the 
same time as the planning application as this is the only manner in which it is possible to appreciate 
the full ramifications of the order on the lives and livelihoods of local people.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Louise Barton 

  
 

 
 

 




